

SHERIFF

## The Commonwealth of Massachusetts County of Norfolk

OFFICE OF THE

SHERIFF



P.O. BOX 149 200 WEST STREE DEDHAM, MA 0202 (781) 751-3300 FAX (781) 407-0210

June 6, 2013

Mrs. Sarah Erlandson and Mr. Brad McCracken Fancy That 272 Main Street Walpole, MA 02081

Dear Mrs. Erlandson and Mr. McCracken,

I wanted to congratulate you both for successfully implementing an afternoon tea service at your gift shop, Fancy That. This is a very unique idea, and it's wonderful to see that your passion for china and nostalgic tea-time traditions are coming to fruition. I can only begin to imagine how excited you must be to see your dreams and passions coming to life like this.

I am confident that customers will enjoy spending time in your tea room. Due to the fact that life can be so fast-paced and frantic today, there will surely be patrons to enjoy taking a few hours to relax and mingle in such a well-maintained, elegant, intimate setting. Also, thanks to your extensive knowledge about fine china and decorations, I'm certain you will create the most authentic experience possible for someone looking to enjoy an afternoon tea experience.

Again, congratulations on fulfilling your dreams and for opening this tea room. I'm sure it will be a big hit. I wish you both continued success as you begin this new and exciting endeavor.

Sincerely,

Michael G. Bellotti

Sheriff, Norfolk County